Dear Colleagues;

The DHHS-based NH Connections Information System (NHCIS) is currently experiencing a short-term
shutdown due to technical issues. Presently, you will not be able to use the system and therefore,
temporarily, have no access to your program profile, licensing information, APRPA/CCASP Grant tiles
including applications, award letters, agreements and invoices, among other system based applications.

Please be aware this temporary shutdown will not impact the ARPA application period or review period -
you will not miss out on applying for funds. We will be in touch if the review period closing 11.29.2021
will be extended. As always, please keep an eye on NH Connections: Financial Resources for
ARPA/CCASP updates.

We will notify you by email and post on the NH Connections website as soon as the issues are resolved.
It is not necessary to send us an email regarding the inaccessibility of the system as we are fully aware.

Meanwhile, thank you so much for your patience and understanding.

Debra Nelson, Bureau Chief
Dianne Chase Assistant Bureau Chief



